

Higher Education Commission National Computing Education Accreditation Council (NCEAC)



NCEAC/HEC/MAJU-Karachi/08-24 August 20, 2024

Chairperson/Head of Department Muhammad Ali Jinnah University, Karachi

Subject: Chane Scope visit for BS Computer Science Program

Dear Sir,

Reference your application for the scope change of the BS Computer Science program and the subsequent visit by the National Computing Education Accreditation Council (NCEAC) on July 6, 2024, I am pleased to inform you that provisional approval has been granted for your institution to increase the number of sections from two to four (200 students) per year. Please note that this provisional approval is subject to final approval by the NCEAC General Council.

Yours sincerely,

M Jawad Hussain Bukhari Program Manager NCEAC

Office Copy